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Medical Devices Safety Notice 

The National Health Regulatory Authority would like to alert all governmental and private healthcare facilities, local 
agents and distributors that the below medical device: 

Device Details 
Device Name McGRATH™ MAC Video Laryngoscope 
Device Model 300-000-000 
Serial Number All serial Numbers prior to 366170* 
Manufacturer Medtronic 
Country of Origin USA 
Reference Link  
 
Reason of Recall 

NHRA initiates this FSN due to the risk of battery-related thermal events in McGRATH™ MAC 
video laryngoscopes, which could lead to battery explosions and potential harm to caregivers 
or patients. 

Action should be taken Please stop using the above mentioned medical device and contact the authorized 
representative Cigalah Gulf Medical at Maha@cgmed.com to take the necessary action for 
recall. 

 

Your cooperation is highly appreciated in improving health services in the Kingdom of Bahrain. 
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